
 

 

 
  

 

 

15 July 2021 

Dear Mambourin Community Member,  

Re: Snap lockdown 

Today the Premier announced a five-day lockdown for Victoria from 11.59pm tonight. I’d 

like to provide an update on what this means for services at Mambourin. 

There will be no group activities at Mambourin Community Hubs or WAM (Weekends at 

Mambourin) from tomorrow, Friday 16 July until the end of the lockdown. 

Under these restrictions Mambourin can only provide essential support to people in a 1:1 

capacity for the next five days.  

Essential community support includes: 

• grocery shopping 

• exercise in your local area 

• attending medical or vaccination appointments.  

We may be able to provide essential in-home support, but this will be dependent on 

capacity. We will do our very best to support as many people as we can within these 

restrictions. However, we may need to prioritise supporting people with specific needs. 

The Mambourin team has been contacting people directly to discuss individual support 

needs. If you haven't heard from us, please contact your local hub manager. 

I understand that this lockdown will be upsetting and stressful for some of our community 

members. If you need additional support or have any questions, please don’t hesitate to 

speak to your local hub manager or email me directly at CEO@mambourin.org. 

While we are all disappointed to go through this yet again, we also know how important it is 

to stop the spread of the virus. Thank you for your continued efforts to protect everyone in 

the Mambourin community.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Rohan Braddy 
Chief Executive Officer 
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